
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory M. Mugar 
6545 N. Raisina Avenue 
Fresno, California 93710 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Mugar: 

January 31, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donat i on of 
$30.90, which you were kind enough to make to the Diocese 
for Christmas Seals, calendars and The Armenian Church. 

Receipt Number 25796 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely , 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


